
From: Brown, Ryan <Ryan.Brown@sde.transition.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/30/2014 4:30:24 PM
Subject: Re: test

Katherine,

Hope you had a good Thanksgiving.

When we spoke last week, you mentioned that you were sending out an email with specifics for the 
tree lighting ceremony on December 1st. We have not received anything, so I was hoping you could 
either resend it or just let me know where and what time Ms. Spearman needs to be there.

Thank you,

Ryan Brown
843.822.7255

On Nov 25, 2014, at 12:51 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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